
Have Your COVID-19 Vaccine Questions Answered 

March 2, 2021 

 

Here is your chance to have your COVID-19 vaccine questions answered. Occupational Health and Safety 
is offering a Webex with Dr. Bob Oliverio, Vice President of Ambulatory Care and Population Health at 
Roper St. Francis Healthcare. Dr. Oliverio will share information about the vaccine and answer your 
questions from 2 p.m. - 3 p.m. on Wednesday, March 10. 

Sign up here  http://sciport.santeecooper.com/OpenPage.aspx?id=7104 by 5 p.m. on Friday, March 5.  
The meeting link will be sent prior to the scheduled time. 

Because of Webex constraints, the live portion will be limited to 100 participants. The Webex will be 
recorded and clips will be included in Currently. 

If you have questions, please contact Occupational Health at 843-761-4090 or 
loraine.dennis@santeecooper.com.  
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